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Dear Colleagues and Readers,  

It is great honour and pleasure for us to introduce the first issue of Cam & Sakura Medical Journal (CSMJ) with you. CSMJ is designed 
as an international, scientific, open-access journal. CSMJ is the official publication of the Basaksehir Cam and Sakura City Hospital 
that will be published three times per year in English. In addition, a special supplement will also be published every year. I especially 
thank to Chief Physician, Prof. Mehmet Emin Kalkan, for all his efforts during the establishment processes of CSMJ. 

As the Editors, Associate Editors and Editorial Board, our primary objective is to include CSMJ in well established national/international 
indexes and Pubmed in the following years. To achieve this aim as soon as possible, we need your contributions including research 
articles, case reports, technical reports, diagnostic puzzles, clinical images, video articles, novel insights, and letters to the editor in 
the field of general medicine designed according to CSMJ submission guidelines. 

In this first issue, you can read the interesting review on liver transplantation from a different perspective and you can also find 
important original articles and a case report. I would like to thank all the authors and reviewers for their contribution to the first issue. 

We will be waiting for your valuable assistance for the following issues of CSMJ. We suggest that CSMJ will have an important role 
in the improvement of medical science in both national and international standards. We welcome all manuscripts from all over the 
world. Hoping to meet you on the second issue.

On behalf of Deputy Editors, Associate Editors and Editorial Secretary 

Merih Cetinkaya

Editor in Chief
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